

REMEMBERING John Davis

January 10, 1925 - April 9, 2010



Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff

Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Jim MacNaughton

Relation: former employee and friend

Dear Lillian and Don, it has been a long time since I worked for your Dad at Northwood mills and probably just as long since our generation went to school together. Over the years between Lillian at the hospital and Don on the fuel truck I have enjoyed your friendship. It is always tough to lose ones Dad and we have that in common as well- may time allow you to heal and to remember all of the great things that John meant to all of you- he was a good man to work for and I have good memories of all our times together- love to all from Cape Breton- Jim Mac Naughton

